
 

Speech-in-Noise Testing Survey 
 
• Seeking U.S. audiologists and hearing 
aid/instrument specialists (or equivalent 
title) for a research study  
 

• Purpose: to learn more about the current 
state of speech-in-noise testing  

 
• Involves an anonymous online survey 

 
• We encourage you to respond even if you 
don’t perform speech-in-noise testing 

 
• PI: Ian Mertes, Dept. of Speech and Hearing 
Science, University of Illinois Urbana-
Champaign, imertes@illinois.edu 
 

• Survey link: go.shs.illinois.edu/spinsurvey 
OR scan the QR code below: 

The information posted on this site is consistent with the research reviewed and approved by the University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign Institutional Review Board 
(IRB). However, the IRB has not reviewed all material posted on this site. Contact the IRB if you have questions regarding your rights as a research participant. Also 
contact the IRB if you have questions, complaints, or concerns which you do not feel you can discuss with the investigator. The University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign 
IRB may be reached by phone at (217) 333-2670 or by e-mail at irb@illinois.edu. 
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